
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 14, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Patty Powers 

Director of Catering 

National Press Club 

14th and F Streets, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20045 

 

Dear Ms. Powers: 

 

Enclosed is the signed National Press Club banquet contract for the June 19, 1998 luncheon, 

secured by Visa credit card by telephone. 

 

Thank you for your assistance.  I look forward to continuing to work with you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


